
CHR SEPTEMBER 2023 NEWSLETTER
WHAT IS HAPPENING IN THE OFFICE? ​

CHR EXECUTIVE
DIRECTOR WRITES

LETTER TO EDITOR-
Nicole provides insight for
the community members as
to why affordable housing is

so important- affordable
housing provides the islands
workforce and seniors with a

safe place to go home to
after serving and supporting
the community daily, many

have been serving the
islands for years. To read

more about Nicole’s
statement visit this link.

CHR WELCOMES NEW
EXECUTIVE ASSISTANT-

Savannah is a recent
graduate from FGCU with a
major in Public Health. She

has prior experience working
with low-income families as

well as the administrative
process of a non-profit. She
is excited to be a part of the
CHR Team and is enjoying

getting to know the residents
and members of

the SanCap community!

HOUSING
ADMINISTRATOR

BONNIE IS HAPPY TO BE
BACK IN THE OFFICE-

After three years of working
from home, Bonnie is back
in the office! She is excited

to be back working in an
office again and stated “the

best part is being able to
meet with the resident’s in-
person!”. The Team at CHR
loves having a cup of coffee
and chatting with residents

when they stop in the
office. 

CHR'S NEW OFFICE!

– We are happy to announce we have
office space. Our address is 800 Casa Ybel
Unity 7 (located in WoodHaven). Come
stop by and say Hi!

COMMUNICATION WITH CHR – 
Phone: 239-472-1189
Mailing Address: P.O. Box 1098
Sanibel, FL. 33957
Office: 800 Casa Ybel Rd. Unit 7
Sanibel, FL. 33957 
Hours: 8am to 4pm. Please allow all non-emergency calls to be answered with the next
business day.
Emails:  
Nicole@sanibelchr.org
Bonnie@sanibelchr.org

https://santivachronicle.com/news/the-importance-of-affordable-housing/
mailto:Nicole@sanibelchr.org
mailto:Nicole@sanibelchr.org
mailto:Bonnie@sanibelchr.org


Savannah@sanibelchr.org

PROPERTY UPDATES

HOLY INNOCENTS’ EPISCOPAL
CHURCH- ST. MICHAEL'S
HELPED CLEAN-UP CHR
PROPERTIES! Buddy and his crew
got a whole week of help from St.
Michael's and the Holy Innocents’
Episcopal Church. They worked at
multiple CHR properties to help
clean-up the grounds and create a
warm welcome for the residents who
are moving back into their homes. 

OUR RESIDENTS ARE ALMOST
ALL HOME- We are happy to report that
almost all of our residents who lived at
CHR before Hurricane Ian are back home.
We are just waiting on a few more repairs
that are underway and then we will have
everyone who wished to come back, home!

CHR IN THE NEWS Read about a
resident's story moving back into
her CHR home!

CHR IN THE COMMUNITY

CHR RECEIVES AN AMAZON
DONATION!
One of CHR's resident's happens to also be an
Amazon delivery driver! Our resident Sonny and
team at Amazon surprised CHR staff and residents
with a $25,000 check to help rebuild our properties.
Thank you Sonny and Amazon!
Click to read the full story

SCCF PARTNERED WITH
CHR TO HELP CLEAN-UP
CASA MARIPOSA FOR
OUR SENIORS! 
On a warm Tuesday
morning, Kealy McNeal
from SCCF lead a team of
volunteers, CHR staff, and
residents to help clean-up
Casa Mariposa! Not only are
the grounds now clean but
everyone was educated on
native plants as well as
invasive plants. Thank you
SCCF!

F.I.S.H. of SANCAP and
CHR PARTNERSHIP – CH
R and F.I.S.H. are
partnering to do "CHR
Furniture Day" for our
residents. It has been
postponed due to the recent
storm but stay tuned for a
new date!

CHR VOLUNTEER
OPPORTUNITIES– The
Team at CHR is working
on volunteer opportunities
that will be available soon.
Check out our POINT
account for more
information about upcoming
events: Check it out!

IMPORTANT UPDATES FROM CHR

CHR’S ANNUAL MEETING – Our
team is in process of planning CHR's
Annual Meeting stay tuned for more
information in the coming months! 

WE HAVE A NEW WEBSITE!
– CHR is happy to announce that we
have a new website and would love
for you to check it out! You can find
it here.

mailto:savannah@sanibelchr.org
https://nbc-2.com/news/2023/04/11/nonprofit-provides-sanibel-residents-with-affordable-housing-after-hurricane-ian/
https://www.captivasanibel.com/2023/08/16/chr-receives-donation-from-amazon/
https://pointapp.org/orgs/2517
https://sancapchr.org


Sip n Chat with the CHR Team- Join
us on Monday September 11th from
9am to 11am at 800 Casa Ybel Unit 7.
The Team at CHR would love to chat
with all of our residents, please come if
you can! We will be providing donuts
and coffee!

Save the Date for CHR's Fall Fest!-
CHR will be hosting our first ever Fall
Fest! The event will be at the end of
October in the WoodHaven Courtyard.
We will have a pumpkin patch,
pumpkin decorating contest, and lots
more! More information is coming
soon.

CHR has a Resident Facebook Page!
The Team at CHR created a Facebook
Group for residents to communicate with
each other regarding neighborhood
announcements, events, and

thoughts/ideas. Join the Group!

CHR TEAM WANTS TO HEAR FROM
YOU! 
We would love to hear a happy moment
that has happened to you recently.
Whether it is getting to see an old friend
for the first time since the storm or
simply trying out a new recipe (please
share the recipe because we are sure it
was delicious!). If you are interested go
ahead and click here!
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